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Charge: The Vertex Companies, Inc. 617-275-5407

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, June 22, 2017 at 7:10 to consider the
request for an Order of Conditions filed by Scott Lutz, of Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation of 180 State Road
East for the implementation of a comprehensive remedial action to reduce cadmium-impacted soil and groundwater
concentrations.

Charge: Trowbridge Engineering, LL.C 978-874-5527

REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
meeting in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, June 22, 2017 at 7:25 to consider the
request for a Determination of Applicability filed by JEKN, LLC for the construction of a new single family house with
well proposed within the 100 ft. buffer zone at 102 State Road West, Westminster.

Paid $75.25

REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY
Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
meeting in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, June 22, 2017 at 7:30 to consider the
request for a Determination of Applicability filed by Linda LeClerc for the replacement of an existing wood split rail
fence at 7 Winters Drive, Westminster.

Charge: Whitman & Bingham Associates 978-537-5296

NOTICES OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, June 22, 2017 at 7:35 to consider the
request for an Order of Conditions filed by David Murphy of Westhub Realty Trust to construct two single-family homes
with a portion of the proposed grading associated with septic, well and rear yard within the 100 ft. buffer zone on Lot #4
and Lot #16 Newton Road, Westminster.




